
From: Struzzi, Peter [mailto:Peter.Struzzi@stvincents.org]  
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 11:37 AM 
To: Affiliation Filing 
Cc: Davis, Rachel O.; Marcus, Stuart G. M.D. 
Subject: Affiliation Filing 
 
Pursuant to the reporting requirements under Section 27 of Public Act 15-146 (the “Act”), please be 
advised that St. Vincent’s Medical Center does not have any affiliation, as defined in the Act, with any 
other hospital or health system for the purposes of negotiating jointly with third parties over rates for 
professional medical services.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
Peter Struzzi 
 
Peter H. Struzzi 
Vice President and General Counsel 
St. Vincent's Medical Center 
2800 Main Street 
Bridgeport, CT  06606 
Phone: (203) 576-5584 
Fax: (203) 576-5345 
E-mail: peter.struzzi@stvincents.org 
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